
 

 

 

 

 

SPECTRUM INTERNATIONAL COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO  : ALL STUDENTS 

SUBJECT : HOLIDAYS FOR DEEPAVALI’S CELEBRATION 

DATE  : 24TH OCTOBER 2019 

 

The College’s arrangements for the Deepavali break for the Semester October 2019 – January 

2020 are confirmed as follows: 

 Deepavali (Public Holiday) : 27th October 2019 & 28th October 2019 

      (Sunday & Monday) 

 Day after Deepavali  : 29th October 2019 & 30th October 2019 

      (Tuesday & Wednesday) 

 

Please note that the Lecturer will be arranging the replacement class on the holidays above. 

Students are COMPULSORY to attend the replacement classes. 

 

“HAPPY DEEPAVALI” from Spectrum International College of Technology. 

 

 

Regards, 

Academic Department 

 


